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1st	May	2021	
	
To	Whom	It	May	Concern	
	
I	am	writing	in	support	of	Little	Footsteps	staying	on	long	term	at	the	Taylor	
Pass	site.	
	
We	currently	live	in	the	new	subdivision	at	the	end	of	Taylor	Pass	Road.		While	
it’s	a	great	place	to	live,	there	isn’t	many	if	any	educational	facilities	in	walking	
distance.	
My	son	is	two	and	the	timing	couldn’t	have	been	better	for	a	preschool	to	have	
opened	close	to	this	area.	
The	site	is	perfect	for	a	preschool	and	is	utilized	so	well	for	children	to	learn,	
play,	run	and	grow	up	in.	
I	honestly	can’t	imagine	what	other	business	or	industry	would	use	this	site	to	
it’s	potential.	
We	love	that	Little	Footsteps	are	located	out	here.	
	
The	centre	at	Taylor	Pass	has	had	a	positive	effect	on	my	family	and	I	know	it	
also	has	for	others,	the	teachers	and	families	in	the	area.	
I	truly	hope	you	take	this	on	board	when	making	your	decision.	
	
Yours	sincerely	
Melissa	Stevenson	


